
Hi 4Dickens,  

I hope you and your family are well. I am sure you are all carrying out the work 
set for you and are enjoying the creative activities.  Remember the growth 
mindset, it doesn’t matter how slowly you go, as long as you do not stop. The 
weather is warming up so you could carry out your physical exercises outside 
in your garden (if you have one). If you don’t have a garden exercise in a 
different room. 

Remember to drink plenty of water. 

Here is a short story that I have started writing. I will write the next part and 
you can read it next week. What I would like you to do is suggest what happens 
next and then I will include your ideas into my story. You can email me your 
ideas or sentences.   

Take care, 
Ms Mehar 

Sami always enjoyed his solitary walks around the lagoon. He would often 
begin very early, just before dawn. During this time, he would stand back and 
admire the sun’s golden rays as they stretched across the rich blue sky, 
ushering the stars to their bed. The warmth of the sun touched Sami’s face, but 
he ignored this. For some reason, on this particular morning, Sami was deep in 
thought. He allowed his thoughts to carry him away.  Not before long he 
reached the other side, the side that he should not go to. He stood, frozen for a 
few seconds and then looked around. He saw emptiness, whichever way he 
turned. He took one-step forward then two steps back; he stumbled on a 
branch and fell three steps forward. 

 


